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Ms. H. Anne Plettinger
3456 Villa Rose Drive
Baton Rouge, LA 70806

Dear Ms. Plettinger:
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As we discussed on the telephone on February 4, 1985, enclosed is a

copy of the Nuclear Regqulatory Commission's Environmental Assessment related

to new fuel storage at the River Bend Generating Station. Thank you for

informing us of the error in the associated Federal Register notice. A

corrected version of this notice, stating that the environmental impact

created by the proposed action would rot be significant, will be published
in the Federal Register on February 7, 1985.

Enclosure: As stated
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Sincerely,

W. T. Crow, Acting Chief

Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS
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